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A called meeting of the Conyers, Georgia, City Council was held Tuesday, December 27, 2016, at
12:00 p.m. in the City Manager’s Office located at 1184 Scott Street, Conyers, Georgia. Mayor
Pro Tem Vince Evans called the meeting to order at 12:04 p.m.

Roll Call - Present: Mayor Pro Tem Vince Evans, Council Members Gerald Hinesley, Cleveland
Stroud, John Fountain and Chris Bowen. Absent: Mayor Randal Mills, and Council Member
Gerald Hinesley.

Others in attendance: City Manager Tony Lucas, Chief Operating Officer David Spann, Planning
and Inspections Director Marvin Flannigan, and Gary Mongeon of the Bleakley Advisory Group,
Inc.

Mayor Pro Tem Evans opened the public hearing at 12:05 p.m. requesting feedback regarding the
proposed City of Conyers Redevelopment Plan for Tax Allocation District Number Two - Salem
Gate and Resolution No. 653 which proposes to adopt said Redevelopment Plan and Tax
Allocation District Number Two - Salem Gate. Resolution No. 653 shall be considered for
approval on Friday, December 30, 2016.

Gary Mongeon gave a presentation of the proposed redevelopment plan.

There were no citizens who wished to address the council.

After discussion, Mayor Pro Tem Evans closed the public hearing at 12:48 p.m.

There was no action to be taken by the council.

There being no further business to come before the council, the meeting was adjourned at 12:49

p-m.
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Mayor Bfo’Tem - Guy VigCent Evans, Jr.
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Christina Heyman, City Clerk




